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25 December, 2019 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
    I find it hard to believe that the Forest Service is planning another attack on the Daniel Boone National 
Forest.  I am strongly opposed to this logging project in the Blackwater Watershed.  What is so underhanded 
about this project is the total lack of details or even where the proposed logging will take place.  It is 
unconscionable of the Forest Service to carry out this logging without telling the public where this will take 
place.  One can imply that the Forest Service isn't concerned about habitat destruction or watershed pollution 
but just logging out timber.  The Daniel Boone National Forest belongs to all of us, not just to the logging 
industry and those making a profit from destroying our beautiful forests. 
     The Blackwater project must not be approved.  This forest must be protected for us all and future 
generations.   We all must be good stewards of our environment. 
     Merry Christmas, 
    
 
 


